
  

  

 

Magnolia Public Schools 

 Board Of Directors 
 

 

Board Agenda Item # II E  

Date: February 11, 2016 

To: Board of Directors 

From: Caprice Young, Ed.D., CEO & Superintendent 

Staff Lead: Terri Boatman,  Director of Human Resources 

RE: Approval of Changes to the Tuition Reimbursement Policy 

 

Proposed Board Recommendation 
 
I move that the Board to approve changes to the Tuition Reimbursement Policy. 

 
Background 
 
After a review of the tuition policy, we suggest the following changes: 
 

 Include provisions that employees must be employed with MPS for a period of one (1) 
year before being eligible to participate in a degree program. 

 Funding includes participation in programs to support a new credential. 
 Employees may be eligible to receive funds prior to the start of coursework, however 

their awards may be offset if they fail to earn a “B” or equivalent in any class.   
 Employees who participate in the program will be required to remain employed with 

MPS for a period of two (2) school years. If the employee voluntarily leaves before this 
time period, the employee agrees to reimburse MPS for their program/coursework. 

 
These changes will ensure that MPS is tuition reimbursement as a retention tool and allows for 
us to receive a return on our investment.   

 
Budget Implications 
 
There is no impact to budget as the costs are based on the number of participants and the 
program selected.   The tuition reimbursement budget is set by each school, and approval is 
granted by committee.    
 
Name of Staff Originator:  
 
Terri F. Boatman, Director of Human Resources 
 
Attachments 
 
Redlined version of current policy highlighting changes. 




























